
From: Tiffany McClurkin foiar4@fws.gov
Subject: FOIA FWS-2018-00613 1st Partial Response

Date: July 24, 2018 at 8:02 AM
To: conniebarlow52@gmail.com
Cc: Lee, Larry larry_lee@fws.gov

Good Morning Ms. Barlow,
 
Attached is your signed 1st partial response letter and documents. As per our
conversation, there is still one document that is currently being routed through the proper
channels to be sent to the Solicitor’s Office for review. Thanks!
 
V/R
 
Tiffany McClurkin
Government Information Specialist
Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) Coordinator
U.S. Fish & Wildlife Service
Southeast Region (Region 4)
1875 Century Blvd, Suite 214
Atlanta GA 30345
(E) foiar4@fws.gov
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